
July 2019 Meeting Minutes – Northwest Skyraiders (Control Line Model Airplane Club)  

Meeting held July 9th, 2019, 7:00 PM at Denny’s at 1246 North Central Ave, Kent, WA.  
 
Twelve members were present including:  

• Mike Potter – President  
• Mike Haverly – Vice President 
• Steve Holt – Secretary/Treasurer  
•  Dave Gardner – Safety Officer 
• Bob Einhaus 
• Al Fernandez 
• Ben Jones  
• John Lunz 
• Trent Marvin 
• Kris Millard 
• Bob Parker 
• Steve Tilden 

 
Mike Potter called the meeting to order at 8:00 pm.   

• The financial report was presented by Steve Holt.   The checking and savings balances were 
shared noting that transactions this month included checks cut to Mike Potter and Kris Millard for 
the materials for the carrier deck and the Porta-Potty for the Stunt-A-Thon contest.  Mike Haverly 
provided a final accounting for the profits from the Stunt-A-Thon contest. The current paid 
membership stands at 29 persons for 2019.   

Old Business:  
• Relative to the June 22-23, 2019 Stunt-A-Thon Contest held at the Auburn Municipal Airport, 

Contest Director Mike Haverly provided a rundown of the results of the Stunt and Carrier 
competitions.  We want to thank Mike and his family for hosting and cooking the Saturday evening 
dinner at his home.  From all reports, the contest went well and the Auburn Airport proved to once 
again be a great place to hold a contest. 

• Dave Gardner is working to finalize plans for the Ringmaster Days event the first week of October.  
The North Green River Park location was proposed if we want to hold the event during the work 
week.  Thursday and Friday, October 3rd and 4th seem to be the logical days to hold the event 
during the week. 

• The next Northwest Skyraiders Swap Meet will be held at the Kent Denny’s on Central Avenue July 
27th from 9AM until 1PM.  We look forward to seeing you there. 
 

New Business:  
 

• There was a contest held in Salem, Oregon June 29th including Speed and Navy Carrier among 
other events.  Steve Holt, Mike Potter and Kris Millard went down and participated in the Navy 
Carrier competition.  It was a fun event with many familiar faces from northwest control line model 
airplane flyers present. 

• Mike Potter will be in contact with Rod Claus to schedule a time to move the club’s trailer with the 
carrier deck inside it from Rod’s property at Crest Airpark to the Auburn Airport at Cascade 
Helicopters for the next couple of months.  We are still considering selling the deck and trailer, but 



no buyers for the deck have been identified at this time.  The club wants to give a hearty thank you 
to Rod for providing a place to store our trailer and carrier deck the last several years. 

 
Mike Potter asked for any other new business and adjourned the meeting until next month.  The next 
meeting will be held on August 13th , 2019 (2nd Tuesday of the month).  

By Steve Holt, Northwest Skyraiders Secretary/Treasurer  
Steven.E.Holt@comcast.net,  425-757-7542 (Mobile)  425-430-8200 (Home)  


